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1. Purpose of Report 
 
1.1 This report invites Members to consider progress in schools following 

Ofsted Inspection reports carried out approximately 12 months ago 
(attached as Appendix 1). 
 
 

2. Background 
 
2.1 The Committee received the Ofsted inspection reports in order to 

examine the quality and standards of education and social care in 
individual establishments.     

 
 
3. Progress following Ofsted Inspections 
 
3.1 The Committee will recall that at the October meeting it was agreed 

that the previous arrangement for reporting school inspection reports 
would be replaced and in future the Committee would receive quarterly 
reports focusing around the schools concerns policy. 

 
4. Conclusion 
 
4.1 The Committee is recommended to consider the progress in recently 

inspected establishments. 
 
 
5. Background Papers 
 Inspection reports as listed 
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